
COLCHESTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Board of Education Special Meeting Thursday, September 11, 2014 
Colchester High School 5:30 p.m. (General Session) 

MINUTES
(General Session) 

Members of the Colchester Board of Education attended the Grand Opening of 
Colchester High School’s new Science Center on September 11, 2014.  Those in 
attendance were:  Board Chair, Mike Rogers; Directors: Lindsey Cox, Christine Shepard 
and Lincoln White; Director of Curriculum & Instruction, Gwen Carmolli; Director of 
Special Education, Carrie Lutz; CHS Principal, Amy Minor; CHS Assistant Principals, 
Justin Brown and Tim Emery; CHS Director of Student Support Services, Jean Shea; 
Superintendent, Larry Waters; the Honorable Governor Peter Shumlin; and Vermont 
Agency of Education Secretary Rebecca Holcombe.  There were approximately 100 
community members in attendance. 

I. Call to Order 

Chair Mike Rogers welcomed everyone to the ceremony and began his opening 
remarks at 5:35 p.m. 

II. CHS Science Center Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

CHS Principal Amy Minor presented an overview of the project and introduced 
special guests: the Honorable Governor Peter Shumlin and Vermont Agency of 
Education Secretary Rebecca Holcombe.  Governor Shumlin and Secretary 
Holcombe congratulated Colchester High School on this accomplishment and 
acknowledged the importance of the upgrade to the CHS science facility.

III. Adjourn

The event, which included tours of the new Science Center, concluded at 
6:30 p.m.

Recorder:      Board Clerk:

    
Cathy Ward Lincoln White 
Reporting Secretary Board Clerk 


